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PROGRESS REPORTS           
Progress reports will be sent home

on Wednesday, October 7 .   th

These reports will provide you with

an indication as to how your child

is progressing during the first five 

weeks of school.  

Please make note that the

teacher may have indicated that they would

appreciate an interview to discuss any concerns

in more detail.  Should you wish to request an

interview with your child’s teacher, please check

off the interview box on the portion of the

progress report that is returned to the school.  

PANTHERS HAVE WACKY HAIR
SPIRIT
Panthers Pride is alive and well at

Sacred Heart School.  Our first “spirit

day” was a ‘heady’ success which

made it very difficult for our judges

to pick the Wacky Hair winners.   We

are very grateful to the individual

classes that voted for the winners.  

Get ready panthers because our next spirit day

will be Mrs. Gauthier’s favourite day ever...it is

PAJAMA DAY!!!!  Get out your fuzzy slippers and

best pajamas to join in the fun!

WE ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD
All through the month of September our students

have been working towards demonstrating the

virtue of RESPONSIBILITY.  The students from each

class who have demonstrated this virtue most

consistently will be rewarded for their hard work

during our Recognition Assembly on October 1 .  st

We will also be conducting a

prayer service to ask for God’s

guidance as we try to show our

gratitude for all the blessings we

have in our life. Please feel free to

join us for our Recognition and

Prayer Service at 9:50 a.m. on

October 1 .  st

STUDENT DISMISSAL AND PICK UP
REQUEST
A friendly reminder that parents who plan to pick

up their child at the end of the day need to

notify the office before 2:30 p.m.  When calling

the school, please dial one and leave your

child’s name and bus number on the message.  

We would ask, unless your child has an

appointment, to please refrain from picking up

your child before 3:20 as it disrupts the children’s

classes.  For those of you who do pick up your

child(ren), please wait outside the school as a

teacher is on duty at 3:20 to check your child off

the “pick up” list.  We are finding that the office

is getting very congested at the end of the day

and we need to make sure the privacy of the

students who may need to come to the office,

for various reasons, is respected.  

Thank you in advance for your kind attention to

this matter.

GIVING TO THOSE IN NEED   
During the week of October 5-9th,

we will be collecting canned

goods for the Food Bank.  We hope

that the students will participate in

this challenge as we believe that,

as children of God, it is important to give to

those in need.  The class who brings in the most

canned goods will receive points towards the

Principal’s Cup.  Thank you in advance to all of

you who donate.

PANTHERS WHO STAND OUT IN THE
CROWD
We would like to give a little recognition to the

following students who offered added assistance

to the staff, helped a classmate or did a good

deed over the past few weeks.  Keep up the

great work Emma Weltz, Maylaine Bolduc, Dylan

Dallaire, Jaden Ryyppo, Mickey Fletcher, Andrew

Currington, Fereshte Farrokhpey and Alexandra

Hall.   Thank you for going above and beyond

the call of duty!!
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